
From: Patricia Toward  
Sent: 25 February 2022 17:32 
To: Planning 
Subject: Trees at 8 Doughty Street - Objection 2022/0419/T 
 
It would be shameful to allow the trees at 8 Doughty Street to be removed, 
especially since expert consultants have confirmed that any minor damage that 
has occurred can be repaired and remedied.  London needs trees and all 
the benefits they bestow on residents and the environment.  We do not need 
to lose more trees.  Please save them.  
 
Patricia Toward 
Millman Street resident. 
 


